Willows - Weekly Newsletter

Friday 5th May 2023





HOME LEARNING

Please follow the link on your Tapestry to practise your reading. Please also, keep sharing your achievements and adventures on Tapestry. We love sharing these in class.

Please remember to access Boom Reader to practice reading. Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a lovely 'royal' week this week. We have been getting prepared for the historic coronation of King Charles. We have learnt lots about the royal family and this special occasion, in our Understanding of the World lessons. We looked at old photos of the royal family and noticed how they were different in colour. We have talked about how we are all going to celebrate this occasion with our family and friends. In the Willows we have made, Union Jack flags, bunting, crowns, teapot place mats and we have written a letter to King Charles. On Friday morning we had a lovely morning cream tea and sang our special coronation song, while waving our flags!

On Tuesday during forest school, we made some lovely nature crowns, as King Charles is a big fan of nature.

Our special piece of music that we are listening to this week is 'Tubular Bells' by Mike Oldfield. We listened carefully to the different instruments and considered how this made us feel. We also found out that he plays all the instruments himself!



In maths we will still be developing our skills and knowledge in length, weight and capacity through our enhanced provision. We have been so lucky this week to visit Ilsham Post Office and weigh some parcels on their special scales. Thank you to Elsie's mummy for organising this for us! We will also be practising 1 more and 1 less along with our learning of the composition of the number 6 in our daily maths lessons.

Any questions or concerns do not hesitate to contact us.

Mrs Talbot, Mrs Boon and Ms Sanders

Attendance: 96% Lates: 2

Book Recommendation:

This week, your book recommendation is: The King's



Pants by Nicholas Allan



Star of the Week

Darcie, for coming into school every morning with the biggest smile! Well done, Darcie!



Presentation Award

Kai, for taking extra care in his writing to make sure his letters are not 'tickling' each other! Well done, Kai!



Please could you send in any small cardboard boxes from your recycling, as the children would like to make their own rockets!

Thank you!



